Minutes from the March Parish Council Meeting

The Parish Pastoral Council met on Thursday, March 28. The Council finalized the sorting of ministries under the four commissions (Prayer and Worship, Parish Life, Education, and Human Concerns.)

Following that, the Council had the opportunity to discuss the one-on-one training process that took place in February. The goal is that each Council member outside of the leadership team will choose a commission and through that, those council members will extend the one-on-one process with leaders from the various parish ministries so that more relationships can continue to develop across the parish and so that we foster a culture of listening to one another. This process will take a little time to get moving so we appreciate parishioners' patience as we move in this direction.

Lastly, the Council collaborated and developed a draft vision statement for the parish. We want to take a fresh look at it the next time we meet on Thursday, April 25, and after that, we look forward to sharing it with you.

~ Colleen Fulkerson